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Amended dates for 8ta TTL briefing, tender

The postponed bidder's conference for the through-the-line tender for 8ta has been rescheduled to 10am on Thursday 22

March 2012 at Telkom Towers North, 152 Proes Street, Pretoria and the closing date for submissions has been revised to
30 March 2012.

Interested parties may review the erratum notification.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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